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According to the 2nd amendment, being necessary for the security of a free state, the 

right of a free people, to keep and bear arms,SHALL NOT BE INFRINGED!!!! This bill 

does nothing but impede the rights of law abiding citizens and does nothing to get the 

criminals who use guns,off the streets. Concentrate on keeping the criminals off the 

streets instead of hampering my rights to protect myself and family from said 

criminals. The people who govern this beautiful state are doing nothing to back the 

law abiding citizens, but allowing the criminals to run rampid and nothing to fear, but 

a slap on the wrist and then,back on the streets. I totally oppose this bill,and the 

governor for allowing this to happen.  

Douglas W Estes....concerned citizen. 


